

CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE

Horacio Danovich, CIP and Innovation District Director E: horacio.danovich@copbfl.com | P: 954.786.7834 | F: 954.786.7836

MEMORANDUM

March 21, 2019

TO:

City Commission

THRU:

Greg Harrison, City Manager

Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager

FROM:

Horacio Danovich, CIP and Innovation District Director

Staff wishes to inform the City Commission that contract no. C1347414B1 is no longer in effect. Instead, contract no. PNC2117271B1 will be used.

Effective February 25, 2019, contract no. PNC2117271B1 replaces no. C1347414B1. Staff will include a copy of the recently executed document as backup material to award a construction services contract to DP Development to assist the City with the installation of the new traffic signal.

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLE